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March 1, 2024 

Dear St. Joseph School Families, 

The last month at St. Joseph was very active, filled with many school gatherings and 
outdoor activities! We thank our school, community & parents for all their support.  

In February students continued to participate in Catholic School’s Week, learned about 
Black History Month, Snowshoed & Cross Country Skied at Nelson Nordic, celebrated 
Pink Shirt Day, Valentine’s Day, and were visited by the Nelson Police & RCMP. The 
Lenten season began, and students participated in our Shrove Tuesday’s Pancake lunch 
and our Ash Wednesday mass. Throughout March students will continue to participate 
in other Lenten activities leading up to Easter, including Reconciliation & Stations of the 
Cross, have one final trip to Whitewater, & will enjoy other classroom activities.  

Re-registration packages went home with all students last week. Please return them to 
the school by March 11th. We hope to see you all again next year. 

Students will receive their term two report cards on the Friday before Spring Break. I 
would like to congratulate them on a wonderful term. We wish you all a grace filled 
Lenten Season and a very safe Spring Break. May God bless you.   

In Faith, 

Michael Carere 

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

Zheng Family   
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Gr K/1 - Lent Pretzels 
Gr 2 - Prayer Pots  

Gr 2 – Mardi Gras Masks 

Gr 3 – Chinese New Year  
Gr K/4 – Friendship 

Bracelets  
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Gr 6 - Snowshoeing 
Gr 7/8 – Pink Shirt Day 

Gr 4 - Snowshoeing 
Gr 4/5 – Skating  

Gr 3 – Pink Shirt Day 
Gr 6 – Valentines Day 
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Holy Week 

Mass Times 

 

Gr 7-9 – Textiles Elective Hand Sewing 

 

Gr 7-9 – Art 
Watercolours  

 


